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Last month was a busy one at 
preschool! Our students learned 
about Oceans, Fall, Thanksgiving, 
and Pets! Did your children retell the 
Thanksgiving story for you using 
their bead bracelets? 
 
This month begins with W is for 
Winter our Space unit, then we head 
right into “C is for Christmas”. 
That’s a lot to pack into a couple of 
short months due to the holiday 
breaks! 

 
NO SCHOOL 12/20 thru 01/02 for 

Christmas break! 

Classes will resume on 

 Thurs 01/03 

Also please remember that if the 

Alpine School District cancels school 

due to snow, power outages, or any 

other reason, preschool will also 

close for that day(s). 

 

As the weather turns colder we 

will not be leaving the front door 

open as much during drop-off time 

– we don’t want to freeze! So 

remember to look for the black 

chalkboard Wonder Years sign on 

the front door when dropping off 

your students – if the sign is out, a 

teacher will be literally just inside 

the front door ready to receive 

your child, and they can just walk 

on in. If the sign is NOT out, we 

are not quite ready to have 

students come in, so please wait a 

few more minutes until the sign 

goes up to send in your child.  

 

 
 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
Please see reverse side for 

November calendar 
 
If your child has had some potty 
accidents at preschool, or you are 
worried that it’s a possibility he/she 
will, please put a spare pair of 
underwear and pants in his 
backpack to save for those types of 
emergencies. While we still can’t 
wipe or help change clothes for 
safety reasons, many of your 
children can do it themselves 
(especially if they are pull-on pants) 
and we’d prefer to get them into dry 
clothes right away, even if we do still 
have to call a parent. 
 
DECEMBER BOOK ORDER flyers will 
be sent home for ordering, but any items 
ordered through us as a school during 
Dec will NOT arrive in time for 
Christmas. The deadline for Dec book 
orders is Dec 17.  
AND….books that were ordered last 
month should be here within the next 15 
days, so keep an eye out for those in 
your child’s backpack. We sure 
appreciate the free books our school 
earns when you order through 
Scholastic, and your kids get excited 
about their new books, too. Love of 
reading is the best predictor of 
successful students! There are two 
ways to order – fill out the order sheet 
we send home and return it to us with 
payment, OR order online at 
scholastic.com using our school 
code of N9GGD. 

 

 
MERRY CHRISTMAS 

AND HAPPY NEW YEAR 

TO ALL OUR PRESCHOOL 

FAMILIES! 


